Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Electrical Contractors' Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 7, 2019, the Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by David R. Gilson seeking a variance or waiver of RuleS 61G6-5.003 and 61G6-7.001, Florida Administrative Code, regarding requirements for certification by endorsement.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Ruthanne Christie, Executive Director, Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0751. Ruthanne.Christie@myfloridalicense.com or by telephoning (850)717-1395. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board at the above address, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
